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By E-Mail 
jgolden@hsagolden.com 
 
Mr. James E. Golden, P.G.    OCD-SW-09-0392 
HSA Golden 
100 East Pine Street, Suite 605 
Orlando, FL 32801 
 
 Orange County - SW 

Taft Recycling, Inc. – TS/MRF- WPF   WACS ID #87104 
 Waste Tire Processing Facility 
 Modification of Permit No. SO48-0173968-007 
 Permit Application No.WT48-0173968-008 
 Approval of Request for Extension of Deadline for Submittal of First RAI Response     
 
Dear Mr. Golden: 
 
We have received your request for a 30-Day extension letter to submit your response to the Department’s 
request for additional information (RAI) dated November 17, 2009.  Your letter dated December 15, 2009, 
and received by the Department on December 16, 2009 requested an additional 30 days time so that 
Orange County Fire Rescue Division can complete their fire survey of the planned tire storage area.  
 
Your request is approved.  Rather than the original deadline of December 17, 2009, the new deadline is 
January 18, 2010.   

 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (407) 893-3328 or by e-mail at 
Tom.Lubozynski@dep.state.fl.us. 
 
    Sincerely, 

     
    __________________________ 
    F. Thomas Lubozynski, P.E. 
    Waste Program Administrator 
 
    Date: December 22, 2009 
 
FTL/sj 
 
cc:    
Mike Kaiser – WSI Inc. mkaiser@wasteservicesinc.com 


